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Central Hardin High School 
    
            

FACULTY & STAFF NEWS 

 CHHS continued spotlighting exceptional faculty & staff members each month with the 
“CHHS Fred of the Month Award”! During the 2013-14 school year, each recipient received a 
$15 certificate courtesy from our sponsor, Texas Roadhouse and procured by sponsorship liaison 
Barbara Carden. 

 Congratulations to Eric and Shelley Mitchell on their June 8th nuptials! 

 Leslie Lewis was awarded the “Family and Consumer Science Pride Award” at the KACTE 
conference in July 2013, being selected over 250 FCS teachers in the state. Leslie Lewis will move 
forward to represent Kentucky at the National level! 

 Jason Neagle, Project Lead the Way Teacher at CHHS, was awarded a $5,000 Scholarship for 
continued STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering or Math) education training. The 
scholarship was presented by the Armed Forces Communications and Electronics Association 
(AFCEA) Fort Knox-Gold Vault Chapter at their August 7th meeting at the Patton Museum, Fort 
Knox. The Scholarship was used to fund Project Lead the Way Teacher Training at the 
University of Kentucky this past summer. In addition to the $5,000 scholarship, each graduating 
AFCEA STEM Scholar will receive a $1,000 AFCEA Science Teaching Tool grant each year for 
three years if the recipient continues to teach a STEM subject. Jason Neagle plans to use the 
continued supporting funds for the CHHS TSA and VEX Robotics Team, a Career & Technical 
Student Organization as they pursue State and National Competitions. 

 Kathy Thompson has set up a pen pal interchange with an English teacher in Italy named Linda 
Parmagiani.  Students in her creative writing class and Linda Parmagiani’s students will 
exchange letters and eventually e-mails.  

 CHHS Soccer Coaches Mike Wiersema and Hal Bender received a BIG “Thank You” 
recently for donating used soccer uniforms and equipment to students at a local school in 
Honduras. CHHS 2012 graduate Alex 
Vowels traveled to Honduras on a 
mission trip that lasted several weeks 
in July 2013 and distributed the 
supplies to the thankful students and 
principal of the school. Alex stated 
that the students played soccer twice 
a day and had to avoid the donkeys that ran wild all over the place! 

 Congratulations to Rita Puckett – our August “FRED of the Month” recipient! 
 Congratulations to J.C. Wright – our September “FRED of the Month” recipient! 
 Congratulations to the Jake Pike family! Whitley Ann was born September 23rd weighing 8 lbs. 

10 ozs.! 
 Congratulations to the Leandra Zimmerman family! Camden was born October 8th weighing 8 

lbs. 8 ozs.! 
 
 



 Congratulations to Kathy Thompson who has been selected by The Kentucky Department of 
Education and Ashland Inc. as a recipient of the 2014 Ashland Inc. 
Teacher Achievement Award! Kathy Thompson qualifies to 
compete for the 2014 Kentucky Teacher of the Year Award, which 
will be announced this month. Kathy Thompson was honored 
October 16th at a ceremony in Frankfort in the State Capitol 
Building. Governor Steve Beshear, Education and Workforce 
Secretary Thomas Zawacki, Education Commissioner Terry 
Holliday and Ashland’s Chairman and CEO Jim O’Brien will be present to honor the (24) 
teachers and to recognize the Kentucky Elementary, Middle and High School Teachers of the 
Year. From this group of three finalists, the Kentucky Teacher of the Year will be named and 
will represent the state in the National Teacher of the Year competition.  

 Congratulations to Ed Reesor who has been asked as one of two representatives for Kentucky 
to attend the Health Science Master Teacher Institute!   

 Congratulations to Alford, Leslie Bowen, Ashleigh Maddock and Jayna Thompson – our 
October “FRED of the Month” recipients! 

 Congratulations to Bruce Evans & family on the birth of a grandson, Jefferson Lee Evans III, 
born November 13th weighing 7lbs. 11ozs! 

 Congratulations to Sarah Dakin for being selected as the “Outstanding Masters of Education 
Student – Teacher Leader in Reading and Literacy” in December 2013 during commencement 
at University of Louisville! 

 Congratulations to CHHS Head Boys Soccer Coach Mike Wiersema as being named “Big 
School Coach of the Year”! 

 Congratulations to Kayla Ernst - our November “FRED of the Month” recipient! 
 Congratulations to Vera Priddy - our December “FRED of the Month” recipient! 
 Congratulations to Leslie Lewis who was chosen to receive the “National Family and 

Consumer Science Pride Award”!  This award recognizes a Family and Consumer Science 
teacher who has outstanding marketing endeavors and promotional ideas for the continued 
development and enhancement of family and consumer science education.  Leslie Lewis traveled 
to Las Vegas November 21st-22nd to receive the award at the National Family and Consumer 
Science Teacher's Conference! 

 Congratulations to Jessie Cantrall who was recognized at the HCS December board meeting 
for being selected as a Claes Nobel Educator of Distinction by The National Society of High 
School Scholars (NSHSS)! Student members of NSHSS have the opportunity to nominate the 
educator who made the most significant contribution to their academic career. The Claes Nobel 
Educator of Distinction award recognizes role models who have made a lasting difference in 
their classroom by encouraging students to strive for excellence. 

 Congratulations to Pam Ross who was notified January 13th that she is one of three WHAS-TV 
ExCEL Award finalists!   

 Congratulations to Roger Ramsey on the birth of a granddaughter born January 14th - Lilly 
Mae Baker weighed in @ 9lbs. 4ozs.! 

 Congratulations to Ashleigh Maddock & family on the birth of daughter Molly, born January 
22nd weighing 7lbs. 5ozs.!  

 Congratulations to Eric Lynch & family! Lilly Kate was born February 7th weighing 6lbs. 3ozs.!  
 Congratulations to Meagan Bishop & Family on their newest addition, Sara Beth, born 

February 20th weighing 7lbs. 12ozs.! 
 



 Congratulations to Jesse Simpson & family on their newest addition, Janie Mae born February 
21st weighing 6lbs. 9ozs.! 

 Congratulations to Pam Ross for recently being named a recipient of the “Campbellsville 
University Excellence in Teaching Award”!  
 

 Congratulations to Angie Davis, our February “FRED of the Month” recipient! 
 

 Congratulations to, Antonio Menendez, our March “FRED of the Month” recipient! 
 

 CHHS teachers Sarah Dakin and Kay Mau appeared in the Hardin County Playhouse 
production of “Fiddler on the Roof”in June 2014. 

 Congratulations to Kristen Dowell & family on the birth of daughter, Sophie Sloan on April 
27th, weighing 6lbs. 5ozs. ! 

 Congratulations to Chris Bauer on being awarded the “5th Region Athletic Director of the 
Year”!   Chris Bauer was recognized at the State Athletic Directors Conference held April 23rd-
24th.  

 Congratulations to Robbie Coffman, our April “FRED of the Month”! 
 

 Congratulations to Kacie Meyer & family on the birth of a daughter, Macy Kate, born May 9th 
@ 7:52 AM weighing 9lbs.! 

 Congratulations to Jeff Crady & family on the birth of a son, Cormac Pike, born May 9th @ 5:38 
PM! 
 

 CHHS celebrated their 5th Annual Teacher Appreciation Week Extravaganza May 5th-9th 
coordinated by Barbara Carden – it was the biggest and best to date that included a full week of 
breakfasts, lunches, daily gifts and grand prizes – it was a huge success and enjoyed by all 
participants! In addition to everyone receiving a prize throughout the week, 5 Grand Prize 
Winners were chosen: Tyler Vessels:  Qty. 4/Historic Tram Tour Tickets; Qty. 1/Mega Zips 
Ticket; and Qty. 1/Mega Quest Ticket to Louisville Mega Caverns - courtesy of Louisville Mega 
Caverns VALUE: $158. Leslie Bowen & Susan Sherrard: Blackberry Playbooks- courtesy of 
Bluegrass Cellular. VALUE: $499 EACH.  Danna Pearsall:  Qty. 1/Standard Bounce House 
Rental - courtesy of Thompson’s Inflatables. VALUE: $125. Mark Martin: Qty. 2/ Splashin’ 
Safari Tickets- courtesy of Splashin’ Safari & WQXE. VALUE: $80.  
 

 As a member of the National Soccer Coaches Association, Mike Wiersema has been selected 
to serve as chairman for high school ethics committee!  
 

 Congratulations to Ernest Hammons, our May “FRED of the Month” recipient! 
 

 Congratulations and Best Wishes to our 2014 Central Hardin retirees: Carolyn Dempster, 
Jodi Duncan, Ernest Hammons, Rosemary Perry and Jayne Shagool!  

 
SCHOOL & STUDENT NEWS 

 CHHS JROTC cadets Hunter Harned, Joseph Higgs and Timothy Whitehouse participated 
in Boy's State in June 2013. 
 

 KHSAA has changed the way regional courses are chosen for cross country – as a result, 
Central Hardin has been chosen to host next year for class A, AA, and AAA.  This is a huge 
compliment to our course and our volunteers! 

 
 
 



 CHHS senior Heather Dean was commissioned over the summer complete a series of specific 
artwork for the Ocala Cannibal Roller Derby Team in Florida! Heather completed and 
emailed the artwork about one month later. The artwork was published as a 30 page coloring 
book and is currently being sold at their games. Heather was then commissioned to design a 
new logo for the Cannibal’s Junior League Team which is currently displayed on their 
helmets, shirts, etc.      

 On August 17th, the top 100 singing acts competed at the state fair semi-finals. CHHS junior 
Spencer Floyd placed 1st in his session, receiving 15 out of 15 ranking points, and a cash prize of 
$50. August 24th, the top 20 will compete for a $1200 grand prize at the state fair Coca Cola 
Talent Classic Finals. The winner will also perform for the “Crusade for Children” telethon 
this fall.  

 Central Hardin High School has been selected to receive a $25,000.00 grant for Mathematics 
Flip Classroom through America’s Farmers Grow Rural EducationSM, sponsored by the 
Monsanto Fund. Growing the next generation is very important to farmers, and they realize 
that CHHS is an integral part of that process.  To show their appreciation, local area farmers 
nominated us to receive this grant. After our application was submitted, it was reviewed first 
by math and science teachers from ineligible school districts, then by the America’s Farmers 
Grow Rural Education Advisory Council, a group of 29 prominent farmers from across the 
country. The Advisory Council was impressed with the dedication CHHS has to its students 
and our innovative ideas for improving their educational experiences! 
 

 CHHS senior Jordan Elmore received the following awards at the state fair in August: Junior 
Pioneer Exhibitor for Holstein; Junior Champion Red and White Holstein; Grand 
Champion Holstein; Supreme Junior Champion; Supreme Grand Champion for KY Proud 
and top 12 in Dairy Holder! 
 

 CHHS FFA students competing in an archery tournament August 31st not 
only came home with a victory, but they actually beat the professionals 
that were in the tournament!  Congratulations to Forest Cooper -High 
Individual; Josh Johnson - Second High Individual; Garrett Helm -Third 
High Individual and Austin Bryan - Long Shot Winner.   
 

 The CHHS Bruin JROTC Battalion hosted the 3rd Annual Hardin 
County Raider Cup at Central Hardin stadium on September 5th.  North, John, Central along 
with FT Knox JROTC programs participated in the 5 event competition with two teams 
each.  A good crowd turned out for the competition and witnessed outstanding teamwork and 
determination.  The Rope Bridge, Aid & Litter Carry, Cross Country Run, and Tire Haul were 
physically and mentally challenging for the Cadets.  The outcome of the meet came down to the 
final event which placed all 8 teams in a head to head competition. Retired Army Colonel Greg 
Lowe presented the Traveling Cup to CHHS for having the highest combined team scores.  
The CPT. Charles F. Thomas IV Traveling Cup is presented in memory of Fort Knox High 
School and WKU graduate and ROTC Alumni who died in combat while serving in 
Vietnam.  The Bruins have won the Traveling Cup three years running. The Top Team trophy 
went to the CHHS “A Team”. 

 Congratulations to CHHS student Sierra Rubin for being featured in The News-Enterprise 
“Tuesday's Teen” section September 10th! 

 
 

 
 



 
 CHHS Drama Club members Nic Hatcher, Emonnee Smith, Kaylon Kennedy and Kristen 

Darby volunteered September 14th helping the Hosparus Thrift Shoppe move to its new 
location in E-town. Students helped pack items and clean shelving from the old store and 
helped to re-install in the new location. 
 

 Congratulations to our September E-town Rotary “Students of the Month” Kevin Britt and 
Abigail Hinkson!  

 The Central Hardin Bruin JROTC Raider Team placed 2nd overall at the Eastern Kentucky 
University Raider Meet September 28th in Richmond, KY.  This is the largest Raider 
competition in the state where 40 teams compete in 6 challenging events.   The Bruin A Team 
captured 1st place in the Boat Race and the Aid & Litter Relay while placing 2nd in the Tug-of-
War.  The Bruins dominated the Aid & Litter Relay as the B Team came in a close 2nd place.  The 
other events were a physical fitness test, a one rope bridge, and a mystery event.  Teams were 
unaware of their standings until announced at the closing ceremony.  The Bruins placed 2nd last 
year at this competition. 

 The CHHS JROTC Bruin Raider Teams travel to Louisville October 19th to compete in the 
Southern High School Raider Meet.  35 teams will compete in this year's meet. The Bruins have 
placed 1st and 3rd in the last two Southern Meets and plan to challenge for the overall 
championship once again! 

 Congratulations to CHHS sophomore Betta Kim for being featured in The News-Enterprise 
“Tuesday’s Teen” section October 15th!  

 The Central Hardin Bruin JROTC Raider Teams placed 1st & 2nd overall at the Southern High 
School Raider Meet October 19th in Louisville.  43 Army, Marine, and Navy JROTC teams from 
4 states competed in the challenging 16 event meet.  A large crowd turned out in the cold and 
rain and witnessed the Bruins dominate the 43 team field.  This is the first time in the 
competitions history that a single school has placed 1st and 2nd overall!  The Bruins placed 1st in 
five events, 2nd in one, and 3rd in six.   
 

 The CHHS Bruin Raider Teams have done well this season having won the Hardin County 
Raider Cup winning 4 of 5 events and placing 2nd overall at Eastern KY University with 39 
teams winning 2 of 5 events!  Their final competition this fall will be at Fort Knox High School 
November 2nd. 
 

 The CHHS Bruin JROTC Color Guard was selected to present the National Colors at the 2013 
National FFA Convention's Opening Assembly October 30th @ Freedom Hall in Louisville. The 
Color Guard consists of senior Angel Pagan; juniors James Grant, Mason Edlin and Justin 
Lowder; and sophomore Adam Buhlinger. 
 

 The Central Hardin Bruin JROTC Raider Team placed 2nd overall at the Fort Knox Raider 
Meet November 2nd at Fort Knox. The meet featured 26 teams competing in the challenging 6 
events.  A large crowd turned out for the competition and witnessed outstanding teamwork and 
determination.  The Bruins captured a 1st, 2nd (2), and a 3rd place finish in the events. This 
concludes the Bruin Raider season as they have done well by either winning or placing 2nd in the 
meets they have competed.  The Bruins placed 1st and 2nd in two of the competitions.  
 

 The CHHS Bruin JROTC Raider Team placed 1st and 2nd in the HUMVEE Push against 26 
teams at the Fort Knox High School Raider Meet November 2nd.  The team won 2nd place 
overall!   
 



 CHHS Student Council sponsored their 1st Blood Drive of the year October 23rd netting 67 units! 
The American Red Cross pays CHHS $500 per 50 units collected – ALL money earned through 
the blood drive is given back to students in the form of scholarships at the end of each school 
year! 

 CHHS HOSA will be partnering with Feeding America on a physical and financial basis during 
the 2013-2014. Members will physically help out on the 4th Tuesday of each month @ 4-7PM.  
 

 CHHS HOSA will also sponsor one child in the “Backpack Program” through Feeding 
America with hopes of expanding sponsorship as the year progresses! 
 

 CHHS FFA presented state FFA archery team members for the 1st time consisting of Jarod 
Butner, Forrest Cooper, Garrett Helm, Austin Bryan and Josh Johnson. 
 
 

 CHHS FFA student Bradley Larimer was the first Central Hardin student to be selected for 
the National FFA Band and performed numerous times during the past National FFA 
Convention held in Louisville. 
 

 CHHS FFA student Jordan Elmore received a gold rating at National Convention for Dairy 
Herdsman Contest. 
 

 CHHS FFA student Jason Nall came in 2ndplace at the Farm Bureau Outstanding Youth 
Contest. 

 The CHHS Speech & Debate club competed at the Paul Dunbar Fall Classic November 9th 

with the following results: Ryan Nichols, 4th place in Poetry Interpretation; Amanda Sankey 
and Clarence Lewis 4th place in Improv Duo; Kitty Timbers, 7th place in Humorous 
Interpretation and Kaylon Kennedy and Kitty Timbers 7th place in Improv Duo. The combined 
efforts of the entire team led us to an 8th place finish out of 21 competing schools! 
 

 The CHHS International Club raised $113.19 for UNICEF through their “Trick or Treat for 
UNICEF” campaign! 
 

 The CHHS Spanish Club raised $82 during “Hispanic Heritage Week” which will be used to 
buy toys for children at the Addison Jo Blair Wing and presents for a family from Springhaven 
during Christmas time! 

 The CHHS International and Spanish Club members will be Christmas caroling at Kensington 
Manor on December 6th! 
 

 The CHHS International and Spanish Club collected a little over 400 Christmas cards in 
December to be sent to troops overseas! 
 

 Congratulations to Anna Huffman & Jason Nall - CHHS October “Students of the Month”! 

 Congratulations to Bradley Larimer, Remington Grenier & Mackenzie Pennington - CHHS 
November “Students of the Month”! 
 

 Jordan Mabe was named “Soccer Player of the Year” by the Kentucky State Coaches 
Association.  
 

 CHHS FFA contributed $840.97 to the Hardin County Habitat for Humanity “Chad’s Room 
Project” due to their fundraising efforts of sponsoring a Fall Festival in October! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 CHHS TSA Club’s Vex Robotics Teams Competed in the season’s 1st Kentucky Regional 
Robotics Competition at Boyle County High School November 23rd in Danville, KY. The 
regional competition grants 8 qualification positions for the Kentucky State Vex 
Championship February 15th at The University of Louisville Speed School of Engineering. 25 
Teams competed in the Regional contest, one of 4 regional contests across KY that will award 
qualification positions to the Kentucky State Vex Championship. Kentucky will award the top 
5 teams a bid to the Vex World Championship at the Anaheim Convention Center in Anaheim, 
California April 23-27, 2014. CHHS was represented by 3 Teams-  VEX 6135: Bruins A- Sam 
Newton, Ben West, Cody Bybee, Jacob Newton, and Dillion Brock; Bruins B- Michael Riggs, 
Josh Newton, Jacob Harmon, and Michael Fisher; and Bruins C- Chris Nichols, Ethan Swink,  
Xuan Qu, Liam Dawson, and Terrance Life. Boyle Co HS Tech Rebel VEX Robotics 
Tournament Results for CHHS: 

 Excellence Award – CHHS Bruins Team 6135B 
Tournament Champions  – Alliance of CHHS Bruins Team 6135B & CHHS Bruins Team 6135C 
Tournament Finalist  – CHHS Bruins Team 6135A & Boyle County 
Programming Skills– CHHS Bruins Team 6135B- Michael Riggs 
Robot Skills – CHHS Bruins Team 6135B- Michael Riggs 

 In Qualification Rounds CHHS finished in the top 3 respectfully, Team B, Team A, Team C; In 
Robot Skills, CHHS finished top 3 respectfully, Team B, Team C, Team A; In Programming 
Skills, CHHS finished top 3 respectfully Team B, Team A, Team C. Game Play Win Loss Record:  
The only time a CHHS team was beaten they were playing against CHHS Team- CHHS 
Team B 14 wins – 1 Loss; and CHHS Team A 12 wins – 3 losses. 

 

 The 40 member CHHS Bruin JROTC Drill Team returned from the Alvin C. York Institute in 
Jamestown, TN, as the overall champions December 7th.  Teams from Tennessee and Kentucky 
competed in the 6th annual 10 event competition.  The USAR’s 95th Division Drill Sergeants 
served as judges for the competition.  The Bruins male and female teams combined to win 6 of 7 
events!  The Bruins also won two of the individual and dual events with junior Ravein Price 
winning the Knockout while the team of sophomores Adam Buhlinger and Chase Williamson 
taking first in dual exhibition.  Senior Joseph Higgs placed first in the academic event and was 
selected as the Drill Sergeant’s Choice as the top cadet in the competition.  
 

 CHHS seniors Cheyenne McClure and Katrina Timbers were selected as WBKO/WKU 
Honors College Scholar of the Week during the fall semester. The students were recognized at 
a dinner at Western Kentucky University December 10th.  
 

 CHHS Friends of Rachel Club hosted their annual “coin war” (between the grade levels) during 
the week of December 9th-13th. All donations are used to make the holiday season a little brighter 
for some of our CHHS students and a few future Bruins. Final totals: seniors, 31,044; freshman, 
23,845; juniors, 19,988; and sophomores, 18,145. End result: over $800 was raised which was used 
to buy clothing and items for our students in need! 
 

 CHHS Earth Club has continued their annual food and supplies drive for animals this holiday 
season - all donations are given to local animal rescues.  
 

 CHHS Earth Club sold candy cane reindeer in December. All funds collected will be used to 
purchase pet foods for donation to local "no-kill" animal rescues. 

 
 
 
 

 



 CHHS TSA Club’s Vex Robotics Teams competed in the season’s 2nd Kentucky Regional 
Robotics Competition at Elkhorn Crossing School December 14th in Georgetown, KY. The 
regional competition grants 8 qualification positions for the Kentucky State Vex 
Championship February 15th at The University of Louisville Speed School of Engineering. 58 
Teams competed in the Regional contest, one of 4 regional contests across KY that will award 
qualification positions to the Kentucky State Vex Championship. CHHS Project Lead the 
Way (PLTW) pre-engineering program is preparing students for a global economy and 
competing at a world level. Students take the skills they learn in pre-engineering classes and go 
further by competing in the largest student robotics organization Vex Robotics Competitions. 
This is the 1st year CHHS has competed in the Kentucky Vex Robotics League that is part of a 
World League of 24 Countries and over 15,000 students involved! CHHS was represented by 4 
Robotics Teams at the ECS KY Regional Event and were led by TSA Sponsor and PLTW teacher, 
Jason Neagle. CHHS Vex Robotics Teams consisted of: Team A -Sam Newton and Dillon 
Brock; Team B- Michael Riggs, Josh Newton, Jacob Harmon, and Michael Fisher; Team C- 
Chris Nichols, Ethan Swink, Xuan Qu, Liam Dawson, Ben West, and Terrance Life; and 
Team E- Cody Bybee, Nolan Fogle, Chase Barnes, Jacob Newton, and Austin Basham. 
Tournament results for CHHS:  
Qualifying Rank                          Record 

 #6135C CHHS Bruins C  8-0-0 
 #6135B CHHS  Bruins B  8-0-0 
 #6135E CHHS   Bruins E  8-0-0 
 #6135A CHHS  Bruins A  7-0-1 

Tournament Champion - Teams B & Team E Alliance; Tournament Finalists - Team C & Team A 
Alliance; Driver Skills Champion – Team B: Michael Riggs - 12/14/2013 Rank 8th in World; 
Programming Skills Champion – Team C: Chris Nichols - 12/14/2013 Rank 9th in World and the 
Excellence Award – Team B. The Excellence Award is the highest award presented in the VEX 
Robotics Competition. The recipient of this award is a team that exemplifies overall excellence 
of the highest quality in the VEX robotics program. This team excels in many areas and is a 
shining example of dedication, devotion, hard work and teamwork. As a strong contender in 
numerous award categories, this team deserves to be recognized for building a quality robot and 
a “team” committed to quality in everything that they do! The REC Foundation encourages local 

events to award the Excellence Award to the best overall team at each event. 
 Congratulations to the Elizabethtown Rotary Club January “Students of the Month”, Ashlee 

O'Brien and AJ Walters! 
 Congratulations to the Elizabethtown Lions Club January “Student of the Month”, Katrina 

Timbers! 
 The CHHS International and Spanish Clubs raised $96, which was used to buy presents for a 

family at Springhaven during the month of December. These clubs also made Christmas cards 
which were given out to patients at Kensington Manor during their annual Christmas caroling 
trip! 
 

 The CHHS FFA collected and donated more than 22 toys for the “Toys for Tots” program 
during the month of December! 
 

 The CHHS Student Government, CHHS HOSA and the participation of students, collected 
1,448 lbs. of canned goods which were donated to Feeding America during the month of 
December! 



 CHHS Speech & Debate Team competed at North Oldham January 11th and yielded the 
following results: Darcy Arnold and Ryan Nichols were Tournament Champions in 
Improvisational Duo; Amanda Sankey and Clarence Lewis placed 3rd also in Improvisational 
Duo; Kayla Thurman placed 5th in Storytelling; Amanda Sankey, 7th in Declamation; Kitty 
Timbers, 7th in Humorous Interpretation; Kitty Timbers and Kaylon Kennedy placed 7th 
in Improvisational Duo. The overall team effort earned us the 5th Place Sweepstakes trophy out of 
16 schools! In Debate events, Jason Nall placed 6th in Congressional Debate and his efforts earned 
us the 5th Place in Debate Sweepstakes - this is the first time Central has fielded a Debate 
competitor in many years!  

 The Bruin JROTC Leadership and Academic teams have advanced to the second round of the 
National JROTC Leadership and Academic Bowl.  Less than 20% of schools qualified both 
teams for the second round.  All 1738 Army JROTC programs competed in the first round.  The 
Bruins have advanced both teams each of the 4 years that the competition has been held and is 
the only school in the county to do so!  The teams are competing to earn a spot to the finals in 
Washington, D.C., this summer.  Teams consist of (2) 10th and (2) 11th graders each.  Academic 
Team: Mason Edlin and Oren Robbins - 11th; Quortesha Cross and Colin Shipp - 10th. 
Leadership Team: James Grant and Samuel Best - 11th; Adam Buhlinger and Myles White -
10th. 

 At the request of radio personality Hollie Sexton from WQXE, who had featured the family on 
air, Sarah Dakin's reading and A&H classes and Jeff Crady's reading and English classes made 
birthday cards after returning from winter break for a young boy who is being treated for cancer 
at Kosair.  WQXE will pick up the cards and deliver them January 17th as part of his birthday 
celebration! 

 CHHS Earth Club collected approximately $250 worth of pet foods and supplies for local 
animal rescues during our "Christmas for Critters" project  
 

 CHHS Earth Club donated over 100 “pink” Yoplait yogurt lids to help fight Breast Cancer 
through the 'Save Lids to Save Lives" charity! 

 Congratulations to our Bruin Cheerleaders for making the UCA finals at Disney World 
February 8th!  The Bruins will be on ESPN!  

 Congratulations to CHHS senior Abby Hinkson, who has been chosen as a National Merit 
Scholarship Finalist for 2014! 

 Congratulations to the CHHS Archery Team for receiving 1st place in the Taylor County 
Middle/High School All- Star Shootout 2014 February 8th! 

 Congratulations to CHHS senior Abby Hinkson, who placed 1st in language arts in the 
Regional Governor’s Cup! 

 The CHHS Bruin JROTC Drill Team won three of four events and captured the Inaugural 
Hardin County Drill Cup February 12th. Teams from Ft. Knox, North Hardin, John Hardin, and 
Central Hardin competed at John Hardin High School.   Non-Commissioned Officer’s from Ft. 
Knox’s Audie Murphy Club served as judges.  The Bruins placed 1st in Alternate Arms Color 
Guard, Platoon, Squad Drill while placing 2nd in the Demilitarized Color Guard.  Alternate Arms 
Color Guard: Talia Priddy (Commanding), Alexis Mitchell, Kortney Hoversholm, and Caitlin 
Heidrich; Platoon Drill: Joseph Higgs – Commanding; Squad Drill:  Talia Priddy – 
Commanding; Demilitarized Color Guard: Joseph Higgs (Commanding), James Grant, Oren 
Robbins, & Mason Edlin. CHHS has won 14 of 16 and placed 2nd in two events this season. The 
team travels to Dayton, Ohio February22nd to compete in the Trotwood-Madison Drill Meet 
which they have won the last two years.   



 CHHS sophomore Katelin Denny (Miss Garrard County Outstanding Teen) was featured in 
VYPE Sports Magazine’s December 2013 issue for her participation the past nine years as being 
part of the Dream Factory Teddy Bear Christmas Party. Katelin Denny is one of a dozen 
teenage pageant (Miss Kentucky/America) participants who help host The Dream Factory’s 
Christmas Party, held each holiday season for critically and chronically ill children in the 
Louisville area. Katelin Denny asks friends, family and local businesses to donate teddy bears, 
which are given to children at the party. She has even purchased bears with her own money. This 
past year, the group collected 800 bears. The pageant girls, many of whom are also high school 
athletes, dress in their gown, sashes and crowns to greet the children, take photos and help each 
one select a teddy bear. About 200 children attended the party held December 15th. 

 CHHS Student Council sponsored their 2nd blood drive of the year February 25th netting 74 
units! The American Red Cross pays CHHS $500 per 50 units collected – ALL money earned 
through the blood drive is given back to students in the form of scholarships at the end of each 
school year! 

 The 47 member CHHS Bruin JROTC Drill Team “three-peated” as overall champions at Dayton, 
Ohio February 22nd- the Bruins swept all team events and 3 of 4 individual events at the 18th 
Annual Trotwood-Madison Drill Meet! The Bruins swept the Armed Color Guard field 
placing 1st, 2nd and 3rd with their male and female teams. The male team, commanded by Joseph 
Higgs, took top honors while Myles White commanded the 2nd place team and Talia Priddy 
commanded the 3rd place team. Corey Shults commanded the top Unarmed Color Guard team. 
Joseph Higgs’s Armed Platoon placed first with Deanne Earls’ Platoon placing 2nd.  Talia 
Priddy led her Armed Squad to a first place finish while Adam Buhlinger’s squad placed second.  
Adam Buhlinger commanded the Inspection Squad to first place and won the coveted Honor 
Squad Trophy. Talia Priddy led her squad in inspection to a 2nd place finish.  Myles White 
commanded the Unarmed Platoon winner while William Scott led the winning Unarmed 
Squad. The team of Adam Buhlinger and Chase Williamson won the Dual Armed Exhibition 
while the team of Zach Graham and Angel Pagan placed 2nd.  In the Individual Armed 
Exhibition the Bruins swept with James Grant, Louis Ashabraner and Adam Buhlinger taking 
the top three places.  The Team Exhibition was also won by the Bruins under the command of 
James Grant. Cadet Alexis Mitchell placed 1st in Unarmed Knockout. Cadets Oren Robbins, 
Mary Avila, Ethan Gordon, Kohl Meredith, Adam Buhlinger, James Grant, Becca Bowers, 
and Kortney Hoversholm placed 2nd, 3rd, 4th, 5th, 7th, 8th, 9th, and 10th respectively. Deanne Earls 
placed 2nd in the Armed Knockout event. Cadets Ethan Gordon, Oren Robbins, Camrie 
Hatfield, and Michael Waddell placed 7th, 8th, 9th, and 10th respectively. The Central Hardin 
Bruin JROTC Drill Team remains undefeated this season.  The Bruins have been selected again 
this year to represent the 7th Brigade JROTC at this year’s Army Drill Nationals in Louisville, KY 
on April 5th.  The Bruins compete next at the SGM Paul Gray Drill Meet on March 8th against 
the best teams from Tennessee, Kentucky, Indiana, Ohio and Michigan at North Hardin High 
School.  

 CHHS FFA member Kyle Mobley received a $1500 scholarship from the Kentucky Association 
of Fair and Horse Shows in January at their annual convention. 

 

 CHHS FFA member Kathryn Goodman and Hannah Sharp have been elected to serve on the 
executive council for the KY Jr Cattleman's Association.  

 CHHS FFA chapter held its annual speech contest in January. 19 members participated, bringing 
in community members to serve as judges.  On March 20th these students will compete against 11 
other FFA chapters Regional FFA Day.  



 
 

 

 Thirteen CHHS FFA members have applied for a scholarship through the National FFA 
Organization - results will be released in May.  

 

 CHHS FFA had a feature page, highlighting our chapter in the February issue of the Fastline 
Equipment magazine. 

 

 CHHS FFA Alumni Chili Supper/Scholarship Auction will be held March 15th @ 6 PM. Last 
year, $16,000 was raised for deserving seniors through scholarship donations! 

 Central Hardin Army JROTC Drill Team captured the overall championship at the 3rd Annual 
SGM Paul Gray Army JROTC Invitational Drill Meet March 8th @ North Hardin High School.  
The Bruin’s placed in 3 of the 5 events. Cadet/LTC Joseph Higgs commanded the 1st place Armed 
Platoon and the 3rd place Demilitarized Color Guard.  Cadet/SGT Ethan Gordon commanded the 
3rd place LET 1 (freshman) Color Guard.  Cadets from all the schools participated in the Armed 
and Unarmed Knockout.  Central Hardin placed 4 cadets in the top 10 in the unarmed event 
with Adam Buhlinger and Oren Robbins battling down to the final two.  Cadet Adam 
Buhlinger finally took home the 1st place medal and battalion coin.  Cadet’s Kaelea Stone and 
Alexis Mitchell placed 5th and 9th respectively. Cadet James Miller placed 3rd in the Armed 
Knockout event. The Central Hardin Bruin JROTC Drill Team remains undefeated this 
season.  Central Hardin is one of 15 schools representing the 7th Brigade JROTC at this year’s 
Army Drill Nationals in Louisville April 5th.  The Bruins are the only school sending two teams, 
competing in both the armed and unarmed categories.  The Bruins next meet is March 22nd @ 
Pulaski County High School.  
 

 The undefeated Bruin JROTC Drill Team competes March 22nd in Somerset, KY.  The Bruins 
are coming off their biggest win in the drill team's 20 year history by winning the SGM Paul 
Gray Invitational Drill Meet at North Hardin.  Central Hardin is the FIRST Kentucky school 
to win this meet! 

 Central Hardin High School Drama Club ran a "Dress for Success" clothing drive for 
Hosparus Thrift Shoppe in conjunction with Legally Blonde the first week in March and 
collected nine bags of clothes, estimated at more than 200 articles, which could translate to more 
than $500 for the shop! 
 

 The CHHS Winter Guard placed 4th at their contest March 15th at John Hardin and 1st at their 
contest March 16th at E-town High! 

 CHHS senior Rebecca Isaacs was the Lion's Club March “Student of the Month”. 
 

 CHHS senior Abby Hinkson was ABC March “Student of the Month” for Chamber of 
Commerce. 
 

 CHHS senior Bradley Larimer won a gold medal in Prepared Speaking and junior Kayla Lucas 
won a gold medal for having the most volunteer hours of any HOSA member in the state earning 
her the Barbara James Service Award at the Kentucky HOSA State Leadership Conference 
March 15th-16th in Louisville. Both students are eligible to attend the HOSA National 
Leadership Conference to be held at Disney World Resorts in Orlando, Florida in June. 
 

 CHHS senior Ethan Handel was the Lion's Club April “Student of the Month”. 
 

 
 
 



 
 

 

 CHHS students Collin Machine, Wyatt Mann, Joseph Feliciano, Joshua Newton, Jacob 
Ellis-Reeves, Nick Berndt and Jennifer Wyland have passed Industry Certification for 
the Comptia STRATA I.T. Fundamentals examination. The CompTIA Strata IT Fundamentals 
certification ensures knowledge of PC components, functionality, compatibility and related 
technology topics. The exam covers the explanation of technology and computer hardware 
basics, compatibility issues and common errors, software installation and functions, security 
risks and prevention. The exam will also assess the candidate's knowledge of Green IT and 
preventative maintenance of computers. 
 

 CHHS senior Clint Walker has been chosen for the 2014 All-Resilient Team. 

 Congratulations to CHHS Beta students Kevin Britt, Remington Grenier and Andrew 
Walters who have won National Beta Scholarships! 

 Congratulations to CHHS art student Adelle Malone for placing 3rd in the KY Governor’s 
Mansion Centennial Celebration for her original artwork depicting the history of the Kentucky 
Governor’s Mansion. January 20th marked the 100th anniversary of Kentucky’s current 
Governor’s Mansion. Students in the Commonwealth of Kentucky, grades K through 12, were 
invited to create an original artwork portraying the history of the Mansion. Winning students at 
each award level received a certificate of merit signed by Governor Steve Beshear and First Lady 
Jane Beshear.  
 

 Mrs. Nellie Thomas, director for Mission Hope for Kids, is pictured 
with cadets from the Bruin Army JROTC Battalion.   The cadets 
pitched in to give Mission Hope for Kids a good spring cleaning on 
“Central Hardin’s Day of Community Service” April 12th

. CHHS 
JROTC was just one of several clubs and organizations that 
volunteered hours and service to the community.  This is the second 
year the cadets have assisted at Mission Hope for Kids. 
 

 CHHS FFA sponsored a “Paint the Park” event on March 31st.  Students and sponsors cleaned 
and painted a park near the ECTC campus due to vandalism this past winter. Student Savannah 
Campbell painted a mural on one of the dugouts. 
 

 CHHS FFA participated in “Central Hardin’s Day of Community Service” April 12th by 
cleaning and helping the South Hardin Sports Park prepare for the upcoming baseball season.  

 These CHHS juniors have been selected into the Governor's Scholar Program for summer 2014: 
Elizabeth Bigg, Candace Bone, Airada Damdee, Jacob Emberton, Willie Graas and Kristen 
Hoehler. 
 

 CHHS junior Willie Graas will receive recognition in the 2015 National Merit Scholarship 
Program in the fall. 
 

 These CHHS juniors will graduate from the Youth Leadership Hardin County Class 2013-
2014 April 30th: Elizabeth Biggs, Airanda Damdee, Jacob Emberton, Callie Lee, Rachel 
Mobley and Sara Worrill. 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 

 At the wrestling region tournament held February 14th-15th, CHHS had 6 finalists (3 champions, 
3 runner-ups), 1 student athlete finished 3rd, and 2 athletes finished 5th. All of these students 
qualified for the KHSAA Wrestling State Championships. Overall results - 120 pounds: Cody 
Thomas, 5th place; 132 pounds: Tristin Bird, Region Champion; 138 pounds: Adam Swink, 5th 
place; 152 pounds: Jason Keplinger, 3rd place; 160 pounds: Cole Overman, Region Champion 
(this is his second region champion title!); 170 pounds: Dalton Parr, Region Champion; 182 
pounds: Trey Jaco, Region Runner-up; 195 pounds: Brett Rafn, Region Runner-up and 285 
pounds: Matt Daugherty, Region Runner-up. 
 

 At the KHSAA Wrestling State Championships held February 21st -22nd, CHHS had two 
athletes earn medals- 160 pounds: Cole Overman, 4th place in the state and 285 pounds: Matt 
Daugherty, 5th place in the state. In addition, Cole Overman was chosen to represent Team 
Kentucky at the National Scholastic Duals! 
 

 The CHHS Speech Team participated in “Central Hardin’s Community Day of Service” April 
12th at Lakewood Elementary. In support of their “Spring Fling” our speech team contributed 
to their fundraising efforts to raise money (for additional playground equipment) and helped 
them to net over $2100 as a result! 
 

 Members of the CHHS Spanish Club participated in “Central Hardin’s Community Day of 
Service “April 12th. The club went to Freeman Lake and spent approximately 3 hours picking up 
trash on the trails and by the lake. 
 

 The CHHS FCCLA participated in “Central Hardin High School’s Day of Community 
Service” April 12th by volunteering at the First Christian Church Preschool Program by 
cleaning and preparing items for their after school program and items for next year’s program. 
 

 The CHHS Advanced Choir, Women's Advanced Choir, Women's Ensemble and Men's 
Ensemble all received a distinguished rating at KMEA District Performance Assessment 
Event and have qualified to attend the state level competition May 7th @ the University of 
Louisville. 
 

 Central Hardin Bruins finished 8th overall at the 2014 Army JROTC Drill Championships in 
Louisville, April 5th.  Cadet/MSG Deanne Earls commanded the Unarmed Inspection to a 4th 
place finish.  Cadet Earls also placed 2nd in the Unarmed Knockout while Cadet/SFC Chase 
Williamson placed 6th.  Cadet/1LT Caitlin Heidrich and Cadet/SFC Rebecca Bowers placed 
9th and 10th respectfully in the Armed Knockout competition.  The Armed Bruins under the 
command of Cadet/LTC Joseph Higgs placed 10th in the Armed Division.  The Bruins had the 
top score of schools in the 7th Brigade (MI, OH, IN, KY, TN) competing in both the armed and 
unarmed divisions.  Armed Exhibition under the command of Cadet/CSM James Grant had the 
top score in the 7th Brigade.  Over 1000 Cadets from schools across the country competed in this 
annual championship! 
 

 CHHS Earth Club worked with GREENSPACE, a non-profit organization, to improve our 
community on “Central Hardin’s Community Day of Service” April 12th. Earth Club members 
had a great time helping GREENSPACE clean up the Freeman Lake trails! 

 
 
 
 



 
 CHHS International and Spanish Clubs led by sponsor Amy Varney, participated in the “Live 

Below the Line” week-long program April 28th -May 2nd and raised $72.37 for UNICEF and 
$51.62 for Feeding America. In addition, students collected 6 big boxes full of food and 17 
grocery bags for donation to Feeding America and on May 1st, members volunteered their time 
by participating in the “Back Pack Program”. 
 

 CHHS Wind Ensemble, under the direction of David Centers received a letter April 25th from 
KMEA Executive Director, John Stroube congratulating them on their distinguished 
performance at the KMEA District Performance Assessment Event. In addition, these students 
distinguished themselves by receiving the highest rating possible in the ensemble sight-reading 
portion of the event! 
 

 Kentucky Technology Student Association State Competition April 21st-23rd in Louisville, KY. 
Event results for Central Hardin High School: Vex Robotics TSA Tournament Competition: 
1st Place – CHHS Bruins Team 6135B, Michael Harmon, Jacob Wooton,  Xuan Qu, and Noah 
Vidal; 2nd Place – CHHS Bruins Team 6135A, Sam Newton and Dillon Brock; and 3rd Place – 
CHHS Bruins Team 6135E, Cody Bybee and Nolan Fogle.TSA Vex Robotics Driver Skills: 
1st Place – CHHS Bruins Team 6135B, Michael Riggs; 
2nd Place – CHHS Bruins Team 6135C, Chris Nichols; 
and 3rd Place – CHHS Bruins Team 6135D, Michael 
Fisher.TSA Vex Robotics Autonomous Skills: 1st Place – 
CHHS Bruins Team 6135A, Sam Newton; 2nd Place – 
CHHS Bruins Team 6135C, Chris Nichols; and 
3rd Place – CHHS Bruins Team 6135B, Michael Riggs. 

 System Control Technology: 3rd Place – Josh Newton, 
Jacob Harmon and Liam Dawson. 

 Technology Bowl: 3rd Place– Michael Riggs, Josh Newton and Xuan Qu "Jack". Technology 
Problem Solving: 2nd Place – Sam Newton and Ben West. 

 

 Vex Robotics Worlds Competition - April 23rd-27th in Anaheim, CA. Event results for Central 
Hardin High School: Science Division World Champions: CHHS Bruins Team 6135B, Michael 
Riggs, Josh Newton, Michael Fisher, Jacob Harmon, and Noah Vidal. Engineering Division 
World Runner-Up 2nd Place – CHHS Bruins Team 6135E, Cody Bybee. 3rd Place Overall 
Worlds High School Division CHHS Bruins Team 6135B, Michael Riggs, Josh Newton, 
Michael Fisher, Jacob Harmon, and Noah Vidal. Engineering Division Vex Worlds – Design 
Award CHHS Bruins Team 6135E, Cody Bybee. Vex Worlds Robotics 1-Minute Driver Skills 
Challenge: 9th Place – CHHS Bruins Team 6135B, Michael Riggs; 11th Place – CHHS Bruins 
Team 6135C, Chris Nichols;  26th Place – CHHS Bruins Team 6135E, Cody Bybee; 6135C 
Team includes: Xuan Qu, Liam Dawson, Ethan Swink, Ben West, and Terrance Life. Vex 
Worlds Robotics 1-Minute Autonomous Skills Challenge: 5th Place – CHHS Bruins Team 
6135C, Chris Nichols; 10th Place – CHHS Bruins Team 6135B, Michael Riggs; and 15th Place – 
CHHS Bruins Team 6135E, Cody Bybee. CHHS junior Cody Bybee, won a Best Design in the 
World title for best robot design and implementation of design process and engineering journal 
and interviews at the VEX Robotics World Championship. CHHS senior Jack Qu, earned a 
World title in the VEX Robotics World Championship essay contest.   

 
 
 



 
 
 CHHS TSA qualified Vex Robotics teams A, B, & E will be heading to Washington, DC June 

27-July 1 for TSA National Competition!  The Vex Robotics teams are working hard to achieve 
a national title! 

 Nearly 50 Bruin JROTC Cadets and students from Coach Wiersema's, Coach Ernst's, 
and Coach Thompson's classes supported the 2014 Hardin County Elementary Fitness Test. 
 11 County schools competed May 2nd in the 5 event test.  Our students did an outstanding job 
and made the competitors feel good about their efforts! 

 CHHS sophomore Brandy Becker, created the concept for the logo for the new Hardin County 
Schools Early College and Career Center.  Her design was enhanced and put into graphical 
form by Heartland Communications Consultants.  Brandy’s concept will be used in all material 
that represents the new EC3.   

 CHHS seniors Anna Huffman and Jack Qu, partnered to win the Compound Machines and 
Chemistry Lab competitions at the State Science Olympiad. 

 CHHS sophomore Madison Case was selected to participate in the Governor’s School for the 
Arts program. 
 

 CHHS seniors Darcy Arnold and Ryan Nichols, placed third at the Kentucky High School 
Speech League state competition in Improvisational Duo.   
 

 CHHS seniors Mallory Akers, Megan Banks, Devan Barnes, Zachary Bergner, LaKesha 
Carter, Abigale Chandler, John Fisher, Remington Grenier, Hunter Harned, Ashley 
Hatfield, Amber Hiller, Becca Himebaugh, Rebecca Isaacs, Erin Jackson, Ray Jeffries, 
Bereanna Jones, Marlee Kolley, Kaitlin Lucas, Jason Nall, Kayshla Newbrough, Rachel 
Pelston, Catherine Penning, Mackenzie Pennington, Moriah Peters, Morgan Porter and 
Emonee Smith have achieved Work Ethic Certification.  Each student was required to obtain 
proficiency in eight standards in order to earn the certification.  The certificates serve as 
validation that students have successfully displayed strong work habits fostering success in 
higher education and the workplace.   
 

 17 CHHS seniors chosen to receive the Central Hardin FFA Alumni Scholarships @ $1,000 
each are Clayton Heibert, Caleb Williams, Kelsey Stillwell, Kelsey Cunningham, Kaylee 
Simmons, Taylor Cobb, Kyle Mobley, Tyler Goodman, Jason Nall, Moriah Peters, Maci 
Belfiore, Bailey Latham, Bradley Larimer, Jordan Elmore, Orry Williams, Landon Morgan 
and Alicia Costello.  
 

 CHHS senior Rebecca Mackey was chosen as the FFA Secretary of the Lincoln Trail Region. 
 

 CHHS Student Council members sponsored a blood drive May 6th, collecting 78 units – placing 
us over 200 units for the school year! The American Red Cross pays CHHS $500 per 50 units 
collected – ALL money earned through the blood drive is given back to students in the form of 
scholarships at the end of each school year! 
 

 CHHS Student Council members sponsored a dodge ball tournament April 22nd raising nearly 
$500 for the Memorial Stone Fund. 
 

 CHHS Student Council members volunteered at Feeding America packing food boxes May 
13th.   

 
 
 



 
 The Central Hardin Army JROTC Battalion hosted their annual awards banquet April 24th at 

the Memorial United Methodist Church in Elizabethtown. The United States Army Recruiting 
Command and the Kentucky Army National Guard along with 16 national organizations 
recognized Central Hardin Cadets for outstanding academic, leadership, citizenship, and 
community service. Over 70 cadets were recognized for participating and lettering in Raiders, 
Rifle and/or Drill Team this past school year.   

 The CHHS Faculty/Staff Scholarship Fund collected over $3600 in donations throughout the 
2013-2014 school year from faculty and staff members to award scholarships to our students! 

 

SBDM COUNCIL HIGHLIGHTS 
 Council approved the formation of an “All-Pro Dad” Chapter at CHHS in August 2013. 
 Council approved the formation of a “Video Game” Club at CHHS in September 2013. 
 Council amended the current cell phone policy in October 2013. 
 Council approved seniors to exploratory teach in science in October 2013. 
 Council approved the 2013-2014 Title I budget in October 2013. 
 Council approved the 2013-2014 KETS budget in November 2013. 
 Council approved the CHHS CSIP in December 2013. 
 Council approved physical education performance-based credit policy in December 2013. 
 Council approved the 2014-2015 CHHS course selections in January 2014. 
 Council approved the formation of a “Creative Arts” Club at CHHS in February 2014. 
 Council approved the 2014-2015 CHHS professional development outline in March 2014. 
 Council approved the 2014-2015 CHHS student handbook recommendations in April 2014. 

 
 
 
4-Year Perfect Attendance 
 

Cheyenne Bennett 
Tristin Curtsinger 
Rebecca Isaacs 
Bereanna Jones 
Bradley Larimer 
Makayla Patterson 
Moriah Peters 
Andrew Walters 

 Magna Cum Laude  (98% above) 
 

Moriah Peters 
Remington Grenier 
Erin Jackson 
Cheyenne McClure 
Amanda Knisely 
Devan Barnes 
Ashlee O’Brien 

Summa Cum Laude  (99% and above)       

Abigail Hinkson 
Anna Huffman 
Bradley Larimer 
Makayla Patterson 
Katrina Timbers                            

  

 
 
  

 



 
 
  Honor Graduates 

 Chelsea Ammerman Jacob Harmon Jessica Nall 
Darcy Arnold Ashley Hatfield Joel Nason 
Quinn Ballard Daniel Heibert Kayshla Newbrough 
Jacob Barnes Amber Hiller Joshua Newton 
Megan Baxter Rebecca Himebaugh Ryan Nichols 
Elizabeth Bean James Hodges Sarah Norris 
Stephen Beck Emily Honaker Emily Novak 
Maci Belfiore Austin Howard Tyana Nowlan 
Cheyenne Bennett Jacob Hunt Jeren Ott 
Zachary Bergner Rebecca Isaacs Stephen Pawley 
Brandon Bone Kevin Jaggers April Pence 
Kevin Britt Mary Jaggers Susan Pennington 
Carla Brown Ray Jeffries Morgan Porter 
Cody Bush Allison Jenkins Xuan Qu 
Ariana Carter Daniel Jenkins Brennan Ray 
Paige Cecil Crysta Johnson Michael Riggs 
Abigale Chandler Bereanna Jones Amanda Sankey 
Mattea Clark Ali Jordan Samantha Satterfield 
Kyle Compton Alexis Keith Jarret Staples 
Forrest Cooper Robert Kelly Sierra Stark 
Mercedes Cote Kassidy Kinder Julie Stivers 
Lindsey Craddock Marlee Kolley Adam Swink 
Mariah Creason Leslie Langley Aaron Thomas 
Kelsey Cunningham Bailey Latham Logan Thomas 
Tyler Davis Clarence Lewis Dan Trethaway 
Heather Dean Noah Lewis Kelsey Vance 
Austin Desjardins Jean Linn Isaac VanMeter 
Paula Donahue Elena Lucas Megan Vessels 
Jessica Doran Spencer Lucas Andrew Walters 
Amelia Druen Collin Machine Matthew Whitehouse 
Mckayla Dudgeon Amber Marsden Timothy Whitehouse 
Jordan Elmore Ashlie Mercado Mia Wiersema 
Lucas Fitzsimmons Baylee Merchant Allison Wiest 
Porchia Gaspard Nicolas Meredith Caleb Williams 
Dalton Godfrey Alexis Mitchell Chandi Wilson 
Dillon Goodman Kyle Mobley Charles Wilson 
Valeria Guerrero Krystal Mott Mikaela Worth 
Joshua Hagen Onjoli Murphy  
Ethan Handel Jason Nall  

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
   Academic Studies Diploma 

Mallory Akers Amber Hiller Jason Nall 
Darcy Arnold Rebecca Himebaugh Joel Nason 
Quinn Ballard Abigail Hinkson Joshua Newton 
Devan Barnes James Hodges Ryan Nichols 
Jacob Barnes Emily Honaker Sarah Norris 
Megan Baxter Austin Howard Emily Novak 
Maci Belfiore Anna Huffman Tyana Nowlan 
Brandon Bone Jacob Hunt Ashlee O’Brien 
Niabi Boyer Jessica Hunt Jeren Ott 
Kevin Britt Rebecca Isaacs Makayla Patterson 
Cody Bush Bailey Izard Stephen Pawley 
Paige Cecil Erin Jackson Evan Payne 
Abigale Chandler Neal Jaco Rachel Pelston 
Kyle Compton Mary Jaggers April Pence 
Mercedes Cote Ray Jeffries Susan Pennington 
Lindsey Craddock Allison Jenkins Moriah Peters 
Mariah Creason Bereanna Jones Xuan Qu 
Kelsey Cunningham Kaylon Kennedy Brennan Ray 
Matthew Daugherty Lauren Keys Michael Riggs 
Austin Desjardins Kassidy Kinder Troy Riggs 
Paula Donahue Amanda Knisely Marybeth Sanders 
Jessica Doran Marlee Kolley Amanda Sankey 
Lucas Fitzsimmons Bradley Larimer Brandy Sexton 
Dominique Fluellen Bailey Latham Victoria Skillman 
Porchia Gaspard Clarence Lewis Sierra Stark 
John Glenn Noah Lewis Julie Stivers 
Dalton Godfrey Jean Linn Adam Swink 
Dillon Goodman Elena Lucas Aaron Thomas 
Julie Greer Amber Marsden Logan Thomas 
Remington Grenier Cheyenne McClure Katrina Timbers 
Joshua Hagen Baylee Merchant Dan Trethaway 
Anthony Hall Alexis Mitchell Kelsey Vance 
Ethan Handel Kyle Mobley Andrew Walters 
Jacob Harmon John Morse Timothy Whitehouse 
Hunter Harned Krystal Mott Mia Wiersema 
Daniel Heibert Onjoli Murphy Jazmine Young 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
Scholarships 

Darcy Arnold North Greenville University Scholarship $40,000 
Quinn Ballard Northern Kentucky University Presidential Scholarship $17,600 
Jacob Barnes Western Kentucky University Scholarship $18,000 

Megan Baxter Western Kentucky University Regents Scholarship $18,000 
Stephen Beck ECTC Scholarship $1,000 
Maci Belfiore CHHS FFA Alumni Scholarship $1,000 
Brandon Bone ECTC Scholarship $1,000 

Niabi Boyer Transylvania University Scholarship $68,000 

Kevin Britt 
National Beta Club Scholarship, University of Kentucky 
Presidential & Joe Goodman Memorial Scholarship 

$40,500 

Brittany Brownell Ft. Knox Spouse & Community Club Scholarship & Bruin Faculty Scholarship $1,700 
Kenneth Browning Llewellyn Memorial Scholarship & Campbellsville University Scholarship $39,000 

Cody Bush Llewellyn Memorial Scholarship, Sullivan Career & Technical Scholarship $24,230 
Ariana Carter Berea College Scholarship $100,000 

Lakesha Carter Farm Bureau Scholarship $1,000 
Abigale Chandler Lindsey Wilson College Scholarship $76,000 

Taylor Cobb 
Lanny Skees Memorial Scholarship, Llewellyn Memorial 
Scholarship & CHHS FFA Alumni Scholarship 

$4,000 

Kyle Compton CHHS Bruin Faculty Scholarship $1,200 
Hannah Conder Radcliff Professional Men’s Club Scholarship $500 
Alicia Costello CHHS FFA Alumni Scholarship $1,000 
Mercedes Cote Campbellsville University  Scholarship & KEES $64,000 

Lindsey Craddock University of Kentucky Provost Scholarship $6,000 
Mariah Creason Bellarmine University Scholarship $91,200 
Cristen Cundiff Campbellsville University Scholarship $42,000 

Kelsey Cunningham Farm Bureau Scholarship & CHHS FFA Alumni Scholarship $2,000 

Heather Dean 
Elizabethtown Lions Club Scholarship, Central Kentucky Comm. 
Foundation/ECTC & Llewellyn Memorial Scholarship 

$3,000 

Jennifer Desjardins Campbellsville University Scholarship $40,000 
Jessica Doran CHHS Bruin Faculty Scholarship $1,200 

Joshua Dudgeon Campbellsville University Scholarship $58,000 
Jordan Elmore CHHS FFA Alumni Scholarship $1,000 
Sarah Filyaw Lindsey Wilson College Scholarship $44,000 

John Fisher 
Truman State University Scholarship, Ft. Knox Spouse & 
Community Club & AGCRA Gold Vault Scholarship 

$15,500 

Lucas Fitzsimmons University of Kentucky Provost Scholarship $6,000 
Dominique Fluellen Ft. Knox Spouse & Community Club Scholarship $500 

Tyler Goodman Lindsey Wilson Scholarship & CHHS FFA Alumni Scholarship $39,600 
Zachary Graham Marion Military Institute Scholarship  

Remington Grenier 
National Beta Club Scholarship, Western Kentucky University Founders 
Scholarship, Chic-Fil-A Leadership Scholarship & AM Rotary Scholarship 

$32,500 

Joshua Hagen University of Kentucky Provost Scholarship $6,000 
Ethan Handel Western Kentucky University Scholarship, Llewellyn Memorial $12,000 



Scholarship & John Dink Memorial Scholarship 
Jacob Harmon Western Kentucky University Scholarship $6,000 

Hunter Harned Western Kentucky University ROTC Scholarship $150,000 
Daniel Heibert Nolin RECC Scholarship & Farm Bureau Scholarship $2,000 
Barton Herrin Campbellsvile University & KEES $44,000 
Joseph Higgs Naval ROTC Scholarship & Vine Grove VFW Scholarship $150,500 
Amber Hiller University of the Cumberlands Scholarship & CHHS Beta Club Scholarship $42,000 

Rebecca Himebaugh Lindsey Wilson College Scholarship $58,000 
Abigail Hinkson National Merit Scholarship $8,000 

Emily Honaker 
Northern Kentucky University Excellence Scholarship & White 
Mills Homemakers Scholarship 

$1,500 

Austin Howard Georgetown University Scholarship $76,000 
Anna Huffman Western Kentucky University Scholarship $32,600 

Jessica Hunt Farm Bureau Scholarship $1,000 
Rebecca Isaacs Western Kentucky University Founders Scholarship $32,000 

Erin Jackson Western Kentucky University Red Towel Scholarship $6,000 
Mary Jaggers Asbury Presidential Scholarship $4,000 
Ray Jeffries Cecilian Bank Scholarship $3,000 

Allison Jenkins University of Louisville Scholarship $3,000 
Crysta Jenkins University of Louisville Scholarship & Burger King Scholarship $10,000 
Bereanna Jones University of Kentucky Scholarship $40,000 

Alexis Keith Western Kentucky University Scholarship $26,000 
Robert Kelly American Legion Scholarship $1,000 

Kaylon Kennedy University of Kentucky Scholarship $40,000 
Amanda Knisely Transylvania University Scholarship $138,000 

Marlee Kolley Hardin County Homemakers Scholarship $500 
Joshua Krupinski Lindsey Wilson College Scholarship $66,000 

Leslie Langley University of Kentucky Presidential Scholarship $39,000 

Bradley Larimer 
Farm Bureau Scholarship, ECTC Scholarship, APES Scholarship 
& CHHS FFA Alumni Scholarship 

$2,600 

Bailey Latham CHHS FFA Alumni Scholarship $1,000 
Clarence Lewis Centre College Scholarship $86,000 

Noah Lewis University of Kentucky Provost Scholarship & Cecilian Bank Scholarship $9,000 
Dakota Lindsey Campbellsville University Scholarship $38,000 

Elena Lucas Raymond G. Lee Scholarship $1,000 
Collin Machine University of Louisville Scholarship $6,000 

Cheyenne McClure 
Elizabethtown Women’s Club Scholarship, Ft. Knox MOAA 
Scholarship & ECTC Scholarship 

$3,000 

Nicholas Meredith Campbellsville University Scholarship $42,000 
Alexis Mitchell Northern Kentucky University Excellence Scholarship $14,000 

Kyle Mobley Farm Bureau Scholarship & CHHS FFA Alumni Scholarship $2,000 
John Morse University of Kentucky Provost Scholarship $6,000 

Onjoli Murphy Campbellsville University Scholarship & KEES $50,000 
Danielle Najar Morehead Scholarship $16,000 

Jason Nall 
University of Louisville ARMY ROTC Scholarship, Farm Bureau 
Scholarship, Hardin County Homemakers Scholarship & White 
Mills Homemakers Scholarship 

$113,500 



Jessica Nall 
Berea College Scholarship, Kentucky 86 Fire District Scholarship 
& Llewellyn Memorial Scholarship 

$81,500 

Joel Nason Western Kentucky University Scholarship $32,000 
Joshua Newton Western Kentucky University Regents Scholarship $18,000 
Ryan Nichols Western Kentucky University GSP Scholarship $18,000 
Sarah Norris Morehead Commonwealth Scholarship $7,600 
Emily Novak Georgetown University Trustees Scholarship $60,000 

Tyana Nowlan University of Kentucky Provost Scholarship $6,000 

Ashlee O’Brien 
Central Kentucky Comm. Foundation Scholarship/ECTC, 
Llewellyn Memorial Scholarship& ECTC Scholarship 

$3,000 

Jeren Ott 
University of Louisville Trustees Scholarship & John Dink 
Memorial Scholarship 

$28,000 

Angel Pagan Army ROTC Scholarship  
Stephen Pawley Western Kentucky University Regents Scholarship $18,000 

Evan Payne Western Kentucky University Scholarship $6,000 
Rachel Pelston Bellarmine University Scholarship $88,000 

April Pence Lindsey Wilson College Scholarship $46,000 
Susan Pennington Western Kentucky University Scholarship $19,500 

Moriah Peters 
Bob Swope Ford FFA Scholarship, Western Kentucky University 
Scholarship, CHHS FFA Alumni Scholarship 

$12,000 

Morgan Porter Elizabethtown Women’s Club Scholarship $1,000 
Nathaniel Prahl Ag Mechanics Award Scholarship $6,000 

Xuan Qu University of Kentucky Provost Scholarship $6,000 
Brennan Ray Western Kentucky University Scholarship $5,000 

Amanda Sankey Western Kentucky University Scholarship $6,000 

Kaylee Simmons 
Hardin County Conservation Scholarship & CHHS FFA Alumni 
Scholarship 

$1,000 

Victoria Skillman Farm Bureau Scholarship $1,000 
Sierra Stark University of Kentucky Provost Scholarship $6,000 

Kelsey Stillwell Campbellsville University Scholarship & CHHS FFA Alumni Scholarship $39,000 
Aaron Thomas Sullivan Technology Scholarship $23,500 

Alexander 
Thompson 

Whayne Supply Scholarship $1,000 

Katrina Timbers 
University of Kentucky Presidential Scholarship & CHHS Beta 
Club Scholarship 

$39,500 

Mercedes Vasquez Western Kentucky University Scholarship $6,000 
Andrew Walters National Beta Club Scholarship & Addison Jo Blair Scholarship $2,000 

Timothy 
Whitehouse 

Eastern Kentucky University Army ROTC $150,000 

Mia Wiersema Asbury College Scholarship & KHSCA Scholarship $87, 400 
Caleb Williams Farm Bureau Scholarship & CHHS FFA Alumni Scholarship $2,000 
Orry Williams Farm Bureau Scholarship & CHHS FFA Alumni Scholarship $2,000 
Chandi Wilson Campbellsville University Scholarship & KEES $50,000 
Charles Wilson University of Kentucky Provost Scholarship $6,000 

Brooke Woodcox Campbellsville University Scholarship $40,000 
  $3,125,030  

                                                                             


